
Week commencing 15 April 2018 
 
 
Vocations Sunday 
Next Sunday is World Day of Prayer for Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life.  There will be 
a second collection at all Masses for the upkeep of our students and seminary. 
 
Volunteers required 

 Able-bodied volunteers are required to tidy up the church grounds.  All welcome.  Please 
speak to Fr. John. 

 The Catholic Chaplaincy at Glasgow Royal Infirmary is appealing for volunteers.  More 
information from Paul on 07402 274007.  

 
Baptismal Talk  
If you are planning to have your child baptised would you please come along to the talk arranged for 
14 May at 7.30pm? This will help you prepare for your child’s Baptism and will be an opportunity to re-
engage with this special Sacrament of the Church, the Sacrament which opens up for us the 
Sacramental Life of the Church. 
 
Parish Pastoral Council 
There is a meeting of the Council on Monday 16 April at 7.00pm in the church house. 
 
SCIAF 
Your ‘Wee Box’ can now be handed in.  Please leave at the back of the church. 
 
Collections 
 
Offertory £   477.33 
Gift Aid £372.00 
  
  
 
Thank you for your generosity. 


